
NOTICE to 41st batch 

 

This is to inform you that the histology spot examination will be held on 

07th December 2020 as scheduled. Please be present at the Department 

of Anatomy by 8.00 a.m. 

It will be conducted in the same manner you had for the continuous 

assessment of histology using microscopes. 

• Wash your hands thoroughly with soap before entering to 

the premises 

• Your temperature will be checked at the entrance to the 

department 

• Sanitizer will be provided to clean your hands on entering 

the exam hall 

• Wear your face mask properly 

• Bring only the student identity card and a pen, and if you 

need a bottle of water 

• Wash your hands thoroughly with soap after leaving the 

examination hall 

Other specific instructions on how to do the spot test remains the 

same. 

 

Dr. E. I. Waidyarathne 

Head/ Anatomy 

05.12.2020 

 

 

 


